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 I support strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. I am a grandparent and I am worried my
grandchildren and all future generations may suffer severely if we don’t do something about the
climate crisis starting now. Please do something this legislative session before it is too late.
Lois Eaton
West Linn, Oregon
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